
Dear supervisors, 

     As you vote on the issue of the cell tower requested to be set up on the Nixon property, please consider the 

NEEDS of the Pine Mountain residents, and not the negative comments of those who are non-residents of our area.   

Richard and Nancy Powers, residents of Pine Mountain Estates for more than 50 years 

 

Nancy Powers 

 

 


